
Reference: FS133091399

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 18/0549/FUL

Address: Chalkers Corner Junction At Junction Of Lower Richmond Rd South Circ AndClifford AvenueRichmond

Proposal: THIS NOTICE IS TO ADVISE THAT AMENDMENTS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED. THE PRINCIPAL CHANGES

ARE AS FOLLOWS:DESIGN REVISIONSFURTHER AND REVISED INFORMATIONAPPLICATION C: Reconfiguration

of Chalkers Corner traffic junction, to include existing public highway and existing landscaped and informal parking area

associated to Chertsey Court, to facilitate alterations to lane configuration, a new cycle lane, works to existing pedestrian

and cycle crossing, soft landscaping and replacement boundary treatment to Chertsey Court.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr Ben Mackworth-Praed

Address: 28 The Crescent Barnes London SW13 0NN

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Dear Ms Thatcher, 
I have little to add to my comments of 14/5/18 (Ref:FS27947862), except to reiterate my view that these proposals will do
more harm than good, and should be withdrawn. They will possibly increase the traffic flow at the junction itself for few
months but this is in my view no recommendation and no business of Reselton. The money wasted here would be far
better spent on definitive improvements to the Sheen Lane crossing. If Reselton want to get involved with alterations to
the 
A316 they could look at getting bicycles (and possibly cars) into their site via a slip road between it and the cemetery
down to the unused arch at the south end of Chiswick Bridge. 
Ben Mackworth-Praed.


